NAPOLEON

OHIO

February 7, 1972

Mr. V. R. Nagel
#7 Parklane
Napoleon, Ohio 43545

Dear Mr., Nagel:

Since thers has been no xesponse to our previous cor-
respondence Lo you with regard to ceonmecting your sani-
tary sewer facilitles to the new sanitary sewexr in
accordance with provisions of City Crdinance No. 936,
please advise this department by February 2§ of your
plans to comply with the above referred te provisions.
Sincerely yours,
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Bichaxd Holman
Enginecexing Dept.
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